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Dear Parents and Carers         June 2016 
 
School Uniform  
 
All of our uniform, including PE t-shirts and shorts, is now available to purchase direct from School Trends.  
Details of how to order online are set out below.  
 
The only items we will continue to sell from school are  
 

 Printed Reading Folder - £3.60 

 Printed PE/Swimming Bag - £3.60    
 
These two items can be purchased from the school office.  
 
We will keep a small stock of items in school for sizing purposes.   
 
Place your order at schooltrends.co.uk for delivery to your chosen address, allowing 21 days for delivery 
during their peak summer season.  School Trends ask that you place orders before 9 August 2016 to ensure 
your order can be delivered in time for the start of term.   
 
To purchase school uniform from School Trends follow the link 
 
http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/schools/CorbridgeCEFirstSchoolNE455JQ// 
or alternatively visit www.schooltrendsonline.com 
 
Simply go to the website address, then select ‘Find My School’ and follow the order instructions. You can 
either pay online or if you prefer, you can order online and send a cheque to the address below. 
 SchoolTrends, 10 Carley Drive, Westfield  Sheffield S20 8NQ 
 
 Alternatively, if you do not have access to the internet you can collect an order form from school and order 
by post. 
  
There are no minimum order quantities and your uniform will be delivered directly to your chosen address 
(school will not be open for uniform deliveries during the summer break).  As well as our approved decorated 
school uniform, you are also able to order plain items such as trousers and pinafores. 
 
 Other ordering information including sizes, delivery information and the returns procedure is also available 
online. 
 
 If you have any questions or require further information or need help with ordering please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office.  
 
 Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Jennifer Ainsley 
Head Teacher 
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